
Note on the Oxfordshire Growth Deal 
The Oxfordshire Housing and Growth Deal was presented to each of Oxfordshire’s 
six Local Authorities in 2018 for agreement through full council. This included the 
outline agreement, but also a more detailed Delivery Plan. Copies of the reports 
presented to Full Council are available here for Vale of White Horse District Council 
(14 February 2018) and here for South Oxfordshire District Council (15 February 
2018). Published minutes from each of these meetings recorded this decision. 

Once this was agreed by all six local authorities, a letter was sent to the Secretary of 
State on 28 February 2018 confirming this position. A copy of that letter signed by 
each of the six local authority leaders is attached. The Secretary of State’s response 
includes the words "I am therefore pleased to approve the delivery plan”, which is 
also attached. These processes and documents constitute the formal agreement to 
the Oxfordshire Housing and Growth Deal. 

The Housing Minister Dominic Rabb visited Oxfordshire on 22 March 2018 to sign 
the agreement with the Council Leaders, with a video and news item 
available here and attached. 

https://democratic.whitehorsedc.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=108&MId=2290
http://democratic.southoxon.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=122&MId=2072&Ver=4
https://news.oxfordshire.gov.uk/housing-minister-in-oxfordshire-to-sign-housing-deal/
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